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Your submission for this review:

Whereas I understand the need for upgrading current infrastructure to support future needs, the proposed increases over the next
5 years are ludicrous. We are already praying for interest rates to come down to have a little bit of breathing room for now to
have to cope an almost double up in water rates in the near future. I dont want to have to apply for water discounts and payment
plans. I want this to be rejected and re considered once we have had a little bit of time to recover financially. This is definitely
not the time! We are a young family trying to pay mortgage at an astronomical interest rate and sending our kid to childcare
because we dont have any family to look after him. Dont do this to us please.





